THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION

On June 9, 2005, the Water Resources Commission will be discussing a proposal
to designate the Weir River (part of the Boston Harbor river basin) as a highly
stressed basin. The discussion will focus on information presented by the Weir
River Watershed Association and the Riverways Program in the Department of
Fish and Game. The Commission is planning a vote on this issue at its July 14®
meeting. All interested parties are welcome to attend the Commission meetings,
which are held at 100 Cambridge Street, Boston, beginning at 1:00 p.m.




